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PILGRIM REFORMED CHURCH
797 Pilgrim Church Road
Lexington North Carolina 27295

336-249-1951

pilgrimreformed@triad.twcbc.com
pilgrimreformedchurch.org


Spreading the Good News of Salvation and showing the Love of Jesus
February 01, 2022

Dear Community Friend,
This is Rev. Richard Moore, the Pastor of Pilgrim Reformed Church in Lexington, and I am very pleased to be writing you this letter because I’m bringing good news from our past and for the future.  First I’d like to let you know that God has richly blessed our efforts and with the overwhelming response of our great friends and neighbors like you, we  – you and our church family – have raised a total of $57,000.00 for the Workshop of Davidson through our 5K Runs for Grace and our 2020 Runner-less Run!  This has been a team effort all along, involving not just our Pilgrim Church family, but also good people from all over our community and beyond, people who gave of their time and resources to help the Workshop.  God is good, all the time!  And so are the people of Davidson County!

The second piece of great news is that we are gearing up for our 6th Annual 5K Run for Grace, to be held on Saturday, April 30th, 2022!  As you know, we were forced to cancel our 2020 race due to pandemic-driven concerns for the health and safety of our runners and helpers.  We held a Runner-less Race for Grace instead, with God-blessed results.  We also postponed our normal August 2021 race for the same reason.  So we are delighted to be able to hold an actual race this year.  Proceeds will once again benefit the Workshop of Davidson, which serves developmentally and intellectually disabled individuals in Davidson County by giving them a safe place to train, work, and grow in their vocational and personal lives.  The Workshop has seen their funding reduced over the years, so PRC wanted to help fill the gap.  And, once again, we are asking for your help to make this another successful fundraiser for The Workshop.  We are seeking financial assistance, such as donations of money for sponsorships and prizes, goodie-bag giveaway items, snacks and other items for our runners.  This packet includes information about our levels of sponsorship and what you will receive in return.  No gift is too small, and all are tax deductible as we are a non-profit organization.  For your records, our Federal Tax ID Number is 56-1570773.  We would also greatly appreciate your prayers and non-monetary and moral support by spreading word of this race and encouraging runners you know to sign up and participate.

If you can help in any way, please don’t hesitate to contact Tammy Allen at 336-590-6034 or myself at 336-245-5610, or email us at runforgrace1@gmail.com.  Thank you very much for your consideration in helping to make our 6th Run for Grace 5K a rousing success!

God bless,
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